MEMORIALS OF THE LATE ADMIRAL OF THE FLEET. SIR A. P. RYDER, K.C.B.

The following Committee have been formed to endeavour to found memorials of the late Admiral of the Fleet, SIR A. P. RYDER, K.C.B.

Chairman Admiral Sir Augustus Phillimore, K.C B. Vice-Admiral George W. Watson.

Rear-Admiral P. H. COLOMB.

Capt. CYPRIAN A. G. BRIDGE.

Lt. Col. H. EVERITT, R.M.A.

C. E. BAXTER, Esq., late R.N.

Rev. J. B. HARBORD, M.A.

and.

Rev. C. J. CORFE, M.A.

admiral Liv Ed. S. Sottleby KCB It has been decided to place a memorial window in the Chapel of the Royal Naval College, Greenwich, * and to establish an annual prize which will be given to the Officer, of any rank, who passes the best examination for interpreter.

Both of the above ideas were looked upon with favour by the late Admiral. He warmly supported the idea of memorial windows in Greenwich Chapel which he said should be "the Westminster Abbey of the Navy." Two have been placed there already, one to Admiral PARRY, the other to Admiral Shadwell. He also wished to see a prize established for proficiency in Foreign Languages.

The fund which the Naval Church Society have been raising will go to the memorial window.

Subscribers are invited to state to which scheme they wish to subscribe or if to both.

The funds already collected amount to £ 110.-

Bankers, to whom subscriptions should be forwarded for "a/c Ryder Memorial," MESSRS. WOODHEAD & Co., 44, Charing Cross, S.W.

Hon. Sec., Mr. C. E. BAXTER, 24, Ryder Street, S.W.

* orthe Royal Dockyard Portimouth